
The ROSWELL MUSEUM E-ROSWELL, NEW MEXICO

Thomas M. Messer 
Director

December 29, 194-9

Miss Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Fe, H.M.

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Due to extremely favorable reports about the recent photographic 
exhibit of the Rio Grande shown at the Museum of Hew Mexico, this 
institution would be interested in presenting the display in 
April 1950.

I may mention that my wife is managing the local bookstore in 
Roswell and that arrangements could be made with her for a 
conspicuous display of your book at the time the exhibit would 
be shown at the Museum.

Should you be interested in cooperating with us in this matter, 
we would greatly appreciate hearing from you at your earliest 
convenience.

Very truly yen rs,

Thomas M Messer


